
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Washington state bar public defender “solution”
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-----Original Message-----
From: Ryan Judd <ryanjdd@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2024 2:10 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Washington state bar public defender “solution”
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I can’t imagine living in a state, that does not have enough public defenders and your solution is to just not prosecute
crimes? I’m outraged that our crime has run rampant, drugs are out of control, theft is out of control and your
solution is to prosecute less? What’s this I hear about no longer needing to take the bar exam to become a lawyer in
Washington state!?!? You have absolutely lost your way. I’m very disappointed in this state, you have failed us at
all levels in the justice system. You should try to positively turn things around, don’t make things worse by allowing
this to pass.

Sent from my iPad
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